
From: Mida, Deborah  
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 2:46 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; John LI  
Subject: Reschedule LPAT Hearing member motion April 22 

I fully support Councillor West’s member motion to reschedule LPAT hearing on 
the Yonge/Bernard KDA to permit live and in person public participation. 

Now Therefore Be It Resolved: that Council endorse that a request be directed to 

LPAT to reschedule the Yonge Bernard KDA hearing to no earlier than October 

31st, 2020, and that Planning Staff be directed to immediately make this request 

to LPAT so that the May 13th Council meeting dealing with the Yonge Bernard 

KDA matter can also be delayed in order to facilitate proper live and in person 

delegation from citizens when COVID-19 restrictions may be eased. 

Thank you David for supporting the community’s voice to ensure the democratic 
process is not forgotten during unprecedented times. 
 

Debbie Mida 
198 Canyon Hill Ave. 
 

Be a Voice, not an echo. 

 



From: Mida, Deborah   
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 12:03 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Please accept my attached submission for the 22 April 2020 Richmond Hill 
Council Meeting 

Please Pass Councillor David West’s LPAT Related Motion of 22 April 2020 

I request that this correspondence be included in the public record for the Richmond Hill 
city council meeting of 22 April 2020.   

I am writing in support of Councillor West’s motion to direct Staff to request an 
adjournment from LPAT of the Yonge/Bernard KDA matters, currently scheduled for 
“some time in July” and implore members of Council to pass his motion to ask for a date 
after 30 October 2020. 

I regrettably do not trust that everyone in Council has the best interests of its 
constituents and the importance of following due process in the forefront. We are still in 
a state of emergency and undoubtedly, people will need time to recover and move 
forward from this pandemic crises. The threat of the vote looming to pass the draft KDA 
revisions and circumventing ‘fair’ community participation is concerning.  

I would like to participate in tomorrow’s Council meeting but due to my own work 
constraints and responsibilities am not able during a morning session. Residents have 
the right to have their voices respected and valued. In denying this right by continuing 
the timelines set out prior to the Covid-19 pandemic crises one could conclude that 
Council knowingly is taking advantage by hiding behind this crisis.  

I truly hope that Council will do the correct thing and support David West’s motion to 
regain back community trust and their faith in their municipality 

Debbie Mida 
198 Canyon Hill Ave. 

Be a Voice, not an echo. 


